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Dear Vice Presidents 
 
After the first third of the season it looks like things are now beginning to pick 
up. The run of bad results has been mainly due to injuries and other unavailabilities. 
Players are now beginning to come back and Lee has the 'pain' of having to choose 
from more than 15 players every week. Our bad result against Winscombe was 
caused by going down there with thirteen players. Last weeks win against Blagdon, 
however, was very hard fought and well deserved. 
 
Results so far are as follows: 
 

Date Opponent Venue For Against 

01/09 Warminster H Cancelled  

09/09 Castle Cary A 19 20 

15/09 Colerne A Cancelled  

22/09 Old Edwardians H 10 51 

29/09 Malmsbury H 29 36 

06/10 Bristol Ba Ba’s A 3 60 

13/10 Wincanton H 18 29 

20/10 No game - - - 

27/10 Cheddar H 48 12 

03/11 Combe Down II H 10 33 

10/11 Winscombe A 5 59 

17/11 Blagdon H 16 10 

 
 
Hopefully you have received a letter from Mike York detailing the VP day on 
8th December. It will be great to see you there. You will have noted from his letter 
that the committee is making a concerted effort to collect bits of memorabilia, photos 
and plaques etc. so that we can chronicle the history of the club. If you have 
anything that you are prepared to part with, please bring it with you on the day. If you 
can't make it, please make the effort to get it to the club. 
 
Enclosed are this year's raffle tickets. There are only eleven books so please try 
to sell them all. You will note that they are due back by the 8'h December, so the VP 
day will be an ideal opportunity. If you need to post them, please send to: 



Lorraine Eden 
Cotsmor 
237 Wellsway 
BATH 
BA2 4RZ 
 
Hopefully see you soon. 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Huw Gover 
Membership and Publicity Secretary 


